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April 10, 2023 
 
Columbus Division of Police Marine Patrol Unit 
Officer Timothy Stout  
120 Marconi Boulevard   
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Dear Officer Stout, 
 
On behalf of Director Mary Mertz of the Ohio Department of Natural Resources, and Chief Glenn Cobb 
of the Ohio Division of Parks & Watercraft, we are pleased to announce that your agency is being 
awarded a 2023 Marine Patrol Assistance Grant in the amount of $ 34,974.00. This grant cycle will end 
December 15, 2023. 
 
Before the grant agreement can be sent to your agency for signature, the following items will need to be 
emailed to me no later than May 5, 2023: 

• Current Ordinance or Resolution for this year’s grant 
• Changes, if any, to the DocuSign contacts listed on page 3-1 of your agency’s grant application 

 
If you request an extension of this deadline or have any questions, please contact me by email 
Cynthia.Bellar@dnr.ohio.gov or by phone 614-265-6504. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cindy Bellar 
Boating Law Administrator 
Division of Parks and Watercraft 
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